
05/01/2021 

MR Gareth Grant 
19 Calvert Parade PDE 
Newport NSW 2106 
gareth@ggconsult.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1453 - 4 Collaroy Street COLLAROY NSW 2097

I would like support the proposed development in Collaroy and wholeheartedly support the 
application. The peninsula needs more housing, which is sustainable, close to the B Line, 
shops, beach, parks etc. 

Sent: 5/01/2021 11:30:55 AM
Subject: Online Submission


